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Request for Decision   United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria Municipal Council 
Type of Decision 

Meeting Date Friday, May 4, 2012 Report Date Monday, April 30, 2012 
Decision 
Required 

 Yes X No 
Priority 

X High  Low 

Direction Only 
 Information Only x 

Type of 
Meeting 

X Open  Closed 

 
REPORT TITLE 

Clerk’s Report – For Information Only 04/05/12/801 
 

 
1.  We have received a ratepayer complaint about recycling and the need to keep paper and 

cardboard dry to recycle.  The question was why did Council not provide bags if they 
wanted ratepayers to use them?  Other municipalities provide boxes. 

 
2. The MTO contracts for road work have been awarded and I have contacted the successful 

firms for contact information for employment opportunities. I have heard back from one 
already.  Info will be advertised next week in the newsletter. 
 

3. Terry has reported that he and Paul are getting a good amount of work completed.  They 
will install the “goose deterrent” ropes next week. 
 

4. Municipal Hazardous Waste Day has been arranged for Saturday, June 2, 2012 from 10:00 
– 1:00 at the Kenny Road site.  Notices have been created and will be posted.  Additional 
information will be included in the newsletter. 
 

5. Bag tags have been ordered and will be ready for pick up Monday or Tuesday of next week.  
They will be in the mail asap.  We are working on mailing 52 tags for permanent residences 
and fewer for seasonal – the number will depend on the person.  We will provide 20 or so 
and then if they require more, we will arrange for that.  We will keep track so that next year, 
the appropriate number will be sent out. 
 

6. A regular exercise class has started in the hall again meeting Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings at 9:00.  Everyone is welcome.  At this time, they are using a dvd but this will 
evolve with time and interest. 
 

7. Summer meeting schedule.  It is recommended that we begin a once a month meeting in 
June due to staff holidays and attendance at the AMCTO annual conference.  A resolution 
is included with suggested dates of June 15th, July 20th and August 17th. 
 

8. For 2012 we budgeted $1,500 for a screen for use in the office and Township hall.  We 
have found that a decent sized and quality screen can be purchased for around $200.  We 
are requesting Council’s permission to use the remaining funds budgeted for this equipment 
to purchase a new projector and speakers as well.  A good quality multi-purpose projector 
can be purchased for around $1,000.   Speakers for around $100. 
 

 


